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PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
REGULAR BUDGET  MEETING, OCTOBER 14, 2009 

 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY MET IN REGULAR  
SESSION IN THE COMMISSIONER’S BOARDROOM. 
 
Commissioner Lynn Attebery called the meeting to order at  8:35 PM and the Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited 
 
Roll Call was taken: 
 Lynn Attebery   Chairman    Present 
 Jim Austin   Vice-Chairman   Present 
 Carole Custer   Commissioner    Present 
 Kris Lang   Deputy Clerk to the Board  Present 
 
Also present was Nora Drenner reporter for the Wet Mountain Tribune and several community 
members. 
 
The following Elected Officials and Department Heads met with the BOCC to review their 2010 
Budget requests.  Also present was Finance Officer,  John Piquette and Human Resource 
/Finance Manager, Dawna Hobby. 
  
- Sheriff  Jobe  -  Sheriff/Jail/EMS 
- Tommy Covington, Interim Extension Agent and Beverly Goertz, Extension Office 

Manager -  Extension/Fair/Weeds 
- Jackie Hobby, Director  - Planning and Zoning 
- Chuck Ippolito, Director  -  Informational Technology/GIS 
- Laura Lockhart, Director – Social Services 
 
Donna McDonnall,   Public   Health   Nurse met with the  BOCC  and  advised that   the Custer  
County School  District C-1  would be closed from Thursday,  October 15 to Tuesday,  October  
19  due to number of students calling in sick.    She advised the  BOCC to close the  Kids  Club  
facility on those dates as well.   The BOCC agreed. 
 
The BOCC recessed at 12:15 PM.    The BOCC reconvened at 1:00 PM. 
 

- Art Nordyke, Coroner 
- Debbie Livengood, Clerk and Recorder/Conservation Trust 
- Kaye Rocheleau, Useful Public Service 
- Kit Shy, Surveyor 

 
MOTION by Commissioner Attebery, seconded by Commissioner Custer: 
To adjourn the meeting.  The motion carried. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:25 PM. 
 
 
 
________________________________   _____________________________ 
Debbie Livengood, Clerk and Recorder   Lynn Attebery 
Attest        Chair 




